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Diary Dates 
 

 

September  

2nd  INSET 

3rd Children return to school 

3rd Class 3 Swimming starts 

16th Class 4 We the Curious Trip  

17th Five Acres High School Open 

Evening 

19th & Five Acres High School Open 

20th Mornings 

27th Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

 Harvest Festival 

 

 

October 

10th School Photos – individual 

24th School Discos 

25th End of term 1 

 

 

November 

4th Start of term 2 

5th  Flu Immunisations YR-Y6 

 

A Full Calendar of Events will be 

issued shortly 

 

Welcome! 
Welcome to a new year at Steam Mills!  At the time of writing our 

new Reception children are having a wonderful time exploring 

their new environment whilst the rest of the children have already 

settled into the routines of their classrooms.   

 

To see more information on what they will be learning this term, 

don’t forget to log in to the class pages on the website using your 

e-Schools’ login. 

 

This will be a very busy Autumn Term – we are currently recruiting 

for a new Head Teacher and will also be advertising for a new 

Early Years Lead as Mrs Gallop leaves us at Christmas to be the 

Early Years Advisor for South Gloucestershire. 

 

In November Mrs Thomas will be travelling to Shanghai as one of 

two teachers selected from Gloucestershire to observe Maths 

teaching in action.  This is a fantastic opportunity for the school 

as a reciprocal visit will take place in the Spring Term and we will 

all get to see them teach here at Steam Mills! 

 

School Meals 
A huge apology for the technical error with ParentPay when all 

of our menus were removed during the summer!  They are now 

back online for you to make your selections.  The current menu 

runs until half term (end of October), from 4th November there will 

be a new Autumn term menu. 

 

Sponsored Walk 
Thank you to those who have brought sponsor money into 

school.  For those of you for whom it has been forgotten about in 

the end of term/summer holiday madness, we are still gratefully 

collecting it in.  

 

A big thank you also the parents of last year’s Y6 children who 

supported the ‘Pantomime fund’ with a donation.  

 

Thursday After School Care 
Thursday After School Care will take place in the School Hall from 

next week onwards.  
 

Clubs 
All children have been allocated to their clubs and we have 

issued letters home with regards to Grow & Cook and Art Club.   

Please look out for these in your child’s bag. 
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 

Pre-School       Blake and Rowan          
 
Class 2            Henry and Willow Grace 
                        
Class 3            Henry and Mia J 
         
Class 4            Declan and Ethan 
         


